
 

 

 
 
 
10th February 2025 
 
Kia ora Danson Stevens, 
 

RE: Official information request for statistics regarding student attendance and late arrivals 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 10th February 2025 for detailed 
information regarding our student attendance data. 
 
We received your request on 10th February 2025.  We will endeavour to respond to your request as 
soon as possible and in any event by no later than 10th March 2025, being 20 working days after the 
day your request was received.  If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify 
you of an extension of that timeframe. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries, please feel free to contact Billy Merchant, Principal of 
Pakuranga College on principal@pakuranga.school.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
 
Billy Merchant 
Principal 
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